
We would really appreciate if all meals could be paid for via the Windmillips App. All meals 

must be paid for in advance for the week/month ahead. School has set a cut of time of 9am 

for payment for a meal that day. As a result, meals should be paid for on a Sunday night for 

the week/month ahead.  

The Menu is available on the school website www.windmillips.com.Parents must check with 

their child which days per week/month their child would like a school meal and make the 

appropriate payment using the app.  

It is vitally important that parents minimise the number of transactions that they making via 

the Windmillips app, per week to pay for school dinners, as the school incurs a charge for 

each transaction made. If your child takes dinner once or twice per week, it would be more 

beneficial to pay monthly. 

 


